
 

 

 

 

 

Datchet St Mary’s C of E Primary School and Nursery  

Open Day  

Thursday 1st November 2018 9.15am to 3.15pm  

Ofsted ‘GOOD’ September 2018 

“Pupils now make strong progress across a range of subjects” 

“The school is harmonious and happy” 

“The environment in early years is rich. Teachers provide children with a 

range of interesting experiences that capture their imaginations” 

We have a rich curriculum and the children experience many different activities with 

visiting authors, explorers and sports professionals. 

We offer breakfast and after school clubs and have a range of extra-curricular clubs both 

before and after school. 

We welcome the opportunity to show you around. 

 

        We currently have spaces in both the school and nursery. 

 

 

 

 


